
Spirit Shirts!!! 

Class of 2021 shirts are on sale!  The order will be placed 
on Wednesday, September 26.  Shirts will arrive in time 
for Homecoming and will be distributed during Advisement.  
Bring $10 (CASH ONLY) to Ms. King at lunch  (Mon.-Wed.) 
or during advisement on Wed. Sept. 26. 👑 😎 🎓 ⭐ 💯  

HOMECOMING FAQ 
Dance requirements 

• 90% attendance 
• $0 fines 
• permanent school ID 

• $20 Sept 24-27 
• $25 Oct 1-5 
• no tickets sold at the 

door  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Cash only 

$10

Shirt Orders Due 

9/26
Sophomore Students

339
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Class of 2021 News 
McCluer North High School



Superhero Ultraferno 
The class of 2021 is very talented.  The McCluer North Thespian Troop presents their first show of 
the school year: Superhero Ultraferno. Mark your calendars to see sophomores on stage November 
8th - 10th at 7pm in the Little Theatre of the Stars. 

Kennedy Mitchell, Brooke Strautmann, Elly Boyle, Selena Thompson, Alayna Abel, Kayla Davis, 
Dominique Spann, Sophia Koch Holdsworth, Grace Unger, Alex McInnis, Lucas Tatar, Jeremiah 
Gooden, and Ryan Weaver-Palmer will all be on stage.  Other Stars will be working behind the 
scenes.  The sophomore crew members for this show will be Camille McDonald—sound,  Allen 
Graham—lights,  Grace Barren & Jason—set, and Lauryn B—makeup.   

Join the 2021 Remind! Text the message @6kd7b4 to the number 81010.
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we:STAND “Start with Hello”  9/24- 9/28 
we:STAND is a student group that has been meeting on Wednesdays to organize a week of positive 
messages.  Next week, Sept. 24-28, is Start with Hello Week.  The idea came from the Sandy Hook Promise 
Organization, a non profit started by the parents of the victims of the Sandy Hook Elementary School 
shooting.  Start with Hello Week is meant to encourage positive interactions amongst students and staff, 
and really just encouraging kindness.  The main point is that students “say hello” to someone new each day 
and maybe make a new friend.  we:STAND is sponsored by the wonderful Ms. Jones Larsen 
(stjones@fergflor.org).  Class of 2021’s Austin Nelson Evans is a good resource if you want more 
information.  

Motivational Message Monday we:STAND students are partnering with Art Club students 
to decorate MN sidewalks with positive messages to welcome students to school. 

Tear Off Tuesday Flyers will be posted around the school with tear off positive messages of 
encouragement that the students could tear off for themselves or share with others.  

Wear Green Wednesday Green is the color that the Sandy Hook Promise Organization has 
chosen to represent their cause.  Students and staff are encouraged to wear green.  

Pass On Post Its Thursday we:STAND members will greet students and staff entering the 
building with handwritten messages of encouragement on post it notes, encouraging them to pass 
it on throughout the day to someone who looks like they need a pick me up! 

Photo Booth Friday we:STAND will set up a Photo Booth during lunch.  Students are 
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